
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

10th February 2023 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We would like to invite you to a maths meeting and open morning on Tuesday 28th 
February at 9am.  At the meeting we will share with you current research on teaching 
mathematics in primary school and how this links to our approach to the teaching of 

Maths at Lavant. We will also discuss key maths skills and share some useful documents, 
which will help to support your child’s maths learning at home. 

 
The meeting will run from 9 to 9:30am, at which point, we’d love for you to come and join 
our pupils in our classrooms around the school to see a maths lesson in practice. The 

lessons will finish at 10:30am; please feel free to drop in and out of different lessons 
throughout this time. 

 
We really hope many of you will be able to attend this meeting and open morning, and 
would ask that you complete the slip below and return it to school to help us to provide 

sufficient handouts and refreshments. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Daniel Taylor 
 

 
   …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Maths Meeting and Open Morning  

 
I would be interested in coming to this workshop on Tuesday 28th February: 
 

 
 

Signed  ………………………………………………..    Please print name  ……………………………………… 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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